

Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL Tel: 01923 225188 email: <u>admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk</u> Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH

we are a learning community with the spirit to succeed

9th February 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

YEAR 2 HAZEL - PARENTS' EVENING - TUESDAY 9th & THURSDAY 11th FEBRUARY 2021

We regret to inform you we must postpone the Parents' Evening scheduled for today, Tuesday 9th February 2021 and Thursday 11th February 2021.

You will have the opportunity to rebook your appointment when we return from the half term break. We apologise for the late notice.

Yours faithfully

Mr C van Straaten Headteacher













